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Independent Regulato
5/12/19 Review Comm!ssionry

Irre@irrc.state.pa.us

RE: Department of Environmental Protection
Water Quality Management and National Pollution Discharge Elimination System Permit
Application and Annual Fees
Reference Number 3227

Dear Sirs and/or Madams:

We are writing with regards to the above proposed legislation. Asa middle income citizen living on a
low $200k property, we have a SFTF-Individual permit. We have been at this residence for 20 years and
this system was one of the first to be installed in Carroll Township, York County.

We are regulated by DEP and submit annual reports, which were not even recorded or filed a few years
ago by DEP. We have consistently fulfilled the requirements placed on us over the years. These
requirements have ranged from laboratory testing 20 years ago, to reapplying for renewed contracts,
which require the hiring of an engineer.

In addition, we have complied with any rewritten requirements of which some we could not fulfill, since
it would have wrecked our system. This required for us to hire a sewerage inspector to validate our
system ta DEP. Furthermore, we have $3,000 cash deposited with the township as a security
requirement.

Our System is regulated, maintained and does not create any environmental problems. This is why we
do not believe that we should be charged anv further costs. This system has already devalued our
property. This would only make it worst. Why is it be that something that is regulated would ineur
more cost?

We have spent 20 years communicating with DEP and adjusting to their needs. This new legislation is
very distressing. If you should have any other questions, please feel free to contact Rosalie Calvo at
{717)432-3470.

Best Regards,

L

Manolo and Rosalle Calvo
103 Warrington Road
Dillsburg, PA 17019
Permit #;: PAGH#043898
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